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Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Re Ofsted Monitoring Inspection – Tuesday 17th January 2017 
 

Please find attached the Final Report, compiled by Ofsted, following our short inspection last month.  
 
We are delighted that the many qualities of the school have been recognised. The Inspectors have 
acknowledged and celebrate the impeccable behaviour of our children, their ‘love for learning’ and the 
strong support we have from our parents and families.  
 
They clearly identify how well Governors know the school; have recognised the contribution that all 
members of staff make to children’s learning and that ‘children come first and are central to the school’s 
work’. It is also reassuring to see that all of the safeguarding procedures and policies, ensure that 
‘safeguarding is a strength across the school’. 
 
It is also extremely positive to know that our School Self Evaluation, and our School Development Plan, 
have accurately identified the areas that we are still working on; the report confirms that the strategies 
implemented ‘are having a positive impact’ and that our children also have a good understanding of 
what is needed to support their progress. 
 
I know that you will share my pride, in all that we continue to strive to achieve, and only ask that you 
continue to support our shared aims for the school moving forward. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Healy 
Head Teacher 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Monday 6th February 2017 
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